
Secondary school immunisations are usually provided for students in Year 7 and Year 10.   

Due to interruptions to school-based learning in 2020 and 2021, some students who are now in years 

9-12 may need to complete their vaccine program this year to ensure they are protected. 

 

To see if you child is due for any immunisations, check your child’s immunisation history statement on 

the Australian Immunisation Register using your My Gov account.  If you child is over 14 years of age 

they will need to access their own My Gov account or the Medicare mobile app. 

 

Learn more about school-based vaccinations and why they’re important: 

www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/immunisation-in-secondary-schools#immunisation

-for-secondary-school-students-is-important  

 

If you child missed out on their Year 7 or Year 10 immunisations, Kingston  City Council are happy to  

vaccinate these students during this year’s School Program. 

Please complete this consent form online and submit directly to Kingston Council .  We can immunise  

them on the same day as 2023’s year 7 students (contact school  for dates) 

Year 7 Consent Form    
Year 10 Consent Form  

  
 

 

 

What if my child missed their 

Year 7 or Year 10   

immunisations 

In 2020 or 2021? 

http://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/immunisation-in-secondary-schools#immunisation-for-secondary-school-students-is-important
http://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/immunisation-in-secondary-schools#immunisation-for-secondary-school-students-is-important
https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/services/families-and-children/immunisation/year-7-immunisation-consent-form
https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/services/families-and-children/immunisation/year-10-immunisation-consent-form

